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LISA BIELAMOWICZ is the Advisory Board’s chief medical officer and its leading expert on 
physician strategy, serving as a strategic adviser to executives from the nation’s largest health 
systems and medical groups. An author of more than 20 publications, Lisa has provided 
consultative support to hundreds of hospitals around technology management, service line 
planning, and new business assessment, and she has managed over 5,000 assessments for 
member hospitals. Lisa has received numerous academic and professional awards, and was 
chosen as the 2001 Michael E. DeBakey medical scholar. As a Howard Hughes fellow, she 
researched memory and learning using functional MRI at the National Institute of Mental Health, 
resulting in several publications in peer-reviewed scientific journals and presentations at 
international meetings. Before joining the firm, Lisa trained in diagnostic radiology at Johns 
Hopkins Hospital. She holds a Bachelor of Science from Rice University and received her M.D. 
from Baylor College of Medicine with highest honors, graduating first in her class. 

FARZAD MOSTASHARI is the CEO of Aledade, a start-up he co-founded aimed at helping 
primary care doctors transform their practices and form accountable care organizations (ACOs). 
Prior to Aledade, he was a visiting fellow at the Brookings Institution, where he focused on 
payment reform and delivery system transformation. He served from 2011-2013 as the national 
coordinator for health information technology where he coordinated U.S. efforts to build a health 
information technology infrastructure for health care reform and consumer empowerment. During his 
tenure at the Office of the National Coordinator, including his two years as principal deputy, he led 
the implementation of the Health IT for Economic and Clinical Health (HITECH) Act. He also 
collaborated with the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services on the design and implementation 
of the “meaningful use” incentive program, in addition to programs for health information exchange, 
health IT workforce, research, and privacy and security. Previously, Dr. Mostashari served at the 
New York City Department of Health and Mental Hygiene as assistant commissioner for the Primary 
Care Information Project, where he co-led agile development of population health management 
functionality within a commercial EHR. Dr. Mostashari also led the NYC Center of Excellence in 
Public Health Informatics and an Agency for Healthcare Research and Quality-funded project 
focused on quality measurement at the point of care.  He conducted graduate training at the Harvard 
School of Public Health and Yale Medical School, served his internal medicine residency at 
Massachusetts General Hospital, and completed the CDC’s Epidemic Intelligence Service program. 
He was a lead investigator in the outbreaks of West Nile virus and anthrax in New York City, and 
among the first developers of real-time nationwide electronic disease surveillance systems.  

MARK MILLER is the executive director of the Medicare Payment Advisory Commission 
(MedPAC), a nonpartisan federal agency that advises the U.S. Congress on Medicare payment, 
quality, and access issues. Dr. Miller has more than 20 years of health policy experience and has 
held several policy, research, and management positions in health care, including assistant 
director of health and human resources (HHR) at the Congressional Budget Office; deputy 
director of health plans at the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services, health financing 
branch Chief at the Office of Management and Budget, and senior research associate at the 
Urban Institute.  He earned a Ph.D. in public policy analysis from the State University of New 
York at Binghamton.   
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MARILYN WERBER SERAFINI is president & co-CEO of the Alliance for Health Reform. Before 
joining the Alliance in 2012, she was an award-winning journalist covering Congress, the White 
House and K Street for various publications. She was the Robin Toner Distinguished Fellow and 
senior correspondent at Kaiser Health News. From 1995 to 2010, she was the health care and 
welfare correspondent for National Journal magazine, and before that was a senior reporter for 
Congress Daily (now National Journal daily). She has a master’s degree in journalism and public 
affairs from American University and a bachelor’s degree from the University of Maryland. 
 
ALAN WEIL became the editor-in-chief of Health Affairs on June 1, 2014. For the previous decade he 
was the executive director of the National Academy for State Health Policy (NASHP), an 
independent, non-partisan, non-profit research and policy organization. Previously, he directed the 
Urban Institute's Assessing the New Federalism project, one of the largest privately funded social 
policy research projects ever undertaken in the United States; held a cabinet position as executive 
director of the Colorado Department of Health Care Policy and Financing; and was assistant general 
counsel in the Massachusetts Department of Medical Security. He is a member of the Institute of 
Medicine's Board on Health Care Services and the Kaiser Commission on Medicaid and the 
Uninsured. He is a member of the board of trustees of the Consumer Health Foundation in 
Washington, DC, and of the board of directors of the Essential Hospitals Institute. 
 


